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Scope 
 
All DMH-Certified Providers and DMH-Operated Programs 

 
Purpose 
 
DMH has recently engaged the Network of Care, with plans to launch a Network of Care site in 
Mississippi in the near future. The Network of Care web-based platform is designed to provide 
comprehensive information and resources to individuals and families dealing with health and 
social services. Network of Care is recognized as a qualified SAMHSA expenditure to facilitate 
access to behavioral health services across the nation. The information that populates the Network 
of Care site is pulled from publicly-available sources, such as your web sites, Google search 
results, and more.  
  
DMH Certified Providers, particularly Community Mental Health Centers, may be contacted by 
Network of Care staff in the near future for assistance in validating the service and program 
location information that will be displayed when the site launches. DMH also plans to share a link 
so you can review the site when a test version is available. Your assistance in reviewing this 
information for accuracy is greatly appreciated, as is any feedback on the test site. If you are a 
CMHC Director or a contact for the DMH Division of Certification, please be on watch for further 
correspondence regarding this project and an introduction to Network of Care contacts who would 
like to review some program and service information for your agency.  
  
You may direct further questions to Adam Moore with the Department of Mental Health at 
adam.moore@dmh.ms.gov.  
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